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WELCOME !

OUR LAUNCH EVENT

Dear all, 
It is my great pleasure and honour to introduce you, as the newsletter director, to
the first newsletter of Women in Neuroscience (WiN) UK. WiN UK is an amazing
community of neuroscientists that want to combine their passion for science with
the opportunity to improve equity; primarily of neuroscience careers, but also
neuroscience research studies, and neurological diagnoses, treatment and care.
We aim to do this through highlighting issues facing women, sharing advice and
building connections.
So, a huge THANK YOU to you for supporting us on behalf of the whole team and
our founder Lizzie English.
WiN UK Secretary and Newsletter Director
Giada 

November brought a big celebratory moment to our community.
On the 23rd we hosted our long-awaited launch event where more than 80
people from over 15 countries joined us to celebrate Women in Neuroscience. 
From the story behind WiN UK, narrated by our founder Lizzie English, to the
inspiring talk given by Dr Emmanuelle Viré, and finishing with great networking
opportunities, it was truly a night to remember for us all. Social media was
firing that night and even the Director of Research of Alzheimer's Research UK
tweeted about us!
Thank you to the 80+ attendees from 15+ countries who joined us. We hope
you enjoyed the night as much as we did. No worries if you missed it as the
whole event will be available on our Youtube channel soon...



WIN UK BLOG   

NEXT EVENT 

SPREAD THE NEWS 

Do psychedelics have therapeutic potential for obesity? 

Deep brain stimulation

Not 'just' a neuroscientist
How did you get here?
Podcast: Brain Science with Ginger Campbell
Book: Models of the mind by Grace Lindsay

This month's writer's prompts...

      https://www.nature.com/articles/s41574-022-00769-1

      https://www.nature.com/articles/d41591-022-00089-x

With Christmas knocking at our doors,
we want to celebrate with you.
Scan the QR code to register for our next
event on the 14th December 2022 via
Zoom 7-8 pm GMT.

A great opportunity to meet young and
senior neuroscientists and listen to our
invited speaker. 
We are looking forward to celebrating
with you and spending a night full of
science and fun!!

Join our mailing list through our website to have

access to all the events and the latest news in the

field. 
Follow our social media accounts and spread the

news with your colleagues and friends.

Want to write a blog on one of these topics or something else? 
Visit WiN UK Blog on our website or email blog.womeninneuroscience,uk@gmail.com 

https://www.nature.com/articles/s41574-022-00769-1
https://www.nature.com/articles/d41591-022-00089-x

